
 
The Chamber and the City of Oak Grove are finalizing the plans for this great event. 

  Check their Facebook pages for updates as well as websites ogchamber.com and cityofoakgrove.com 
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So many holiday plans are changing because of the pandemic.  
We have strong traditions in Oak Grove and don’t want to have 
to miss out on any of the holiday festivities that have been a part 
of our community over the years.  However, to stay safe and 
healthy through this difficult time, we are making some changes 
instead of scaling back....this Christmas we are going VIRTUAL! 
 
The Oak Grove Chamber of Commerce and the City of Oak Grove 
with help from the Oak Grove School District would like to 
introduce the Spirit of Christmas Lights Up Downtown.  The event 
will be held on Saturday, December 5th so mark your calendars 
NOW!   
 
You won’t want to miss the festivities that include downtown 
holiday shopping, discounts, giveaways, 50/50 raffle benefitting 
CSL, food trucks, and entertainment.  Shops will be open from 
4:00-8:00.  The Mayor and special guest will be lighting the 
Mayor’s Christmas Tree and the Downtown Christmas lights on 
Facebook Live with a special video starting at 5:30 and Tree 
Lighting at 6:00. 
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